
 
 

 
MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO: 2020-08-24-03 

 
TO         :ALL COMPONENT SOCIETIES, SPECIALTY DIVISIONS, SUB-SPECIALTY SOCIETIES, AFFILIATE 

SOCIETIES 
 
DATE              :AUGUST 24, 2020 
 
SUBJECT       :DOH AND PRC CALL FOR SUPPORT CAMPAIGN 

 
 

Greetings from the Philippine Medical Association! 

 

The Department of Health, thru the Professional Regulation Commission, calls for the support of volunteer-physicians 

and other professionals, to be part of the reserve pool and to address the growing need of substitute workforce of 

frontliners amid this pandemic. 

 

Please see attached memorandum from the PRC Chair and the list of links for further information and assistance. If 

unable to access provided links you may contact the undersigned and PMA will directly endorse your volunteer. 

 

Looking forward to your positive response. Thank you! 

 

 

Very truly yours, 

 
 
HECTOR M. SANTOS, JR., MD 
Interim Secretary General 
 
Noted by:  
 
 
BENITO P. ATIENZA, MD 
President 
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